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Once again the Community Women’s Club of Level Green in association with our 

local elementary and middle schools will be sponsoring “The Giving Tree Project” 

for 2020.  It is our hope that during this holiday season the children will share the 

joy of giving to those less fortunate than us. 

Children may donate new mittens, gloves, hats, scarves, UNDERGARMENTS AND 

SOCKS (which are especially needed) to decorate a designated tree in the school.  

Members of the Women’s Club will collect the donated items and deliver them to 

Westmoreland community action for distribution to the children of families in 

need. 

To insure prompt delivery of the items for the holiday season the project will begin 

Tuesday December 1st and it will end on Friday December 11th 2020. 

Please contact me at 412 389-8170 if you have any questions or require additional 

information. 

Warmest Holiday Wishes, 

Amy Winchell 
COMMUNITY WOMEN’S CLUB OF LEVEL GREEN 


